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March 28, 2017

TO: All Agencies
FROM: James R. Wells, Director
SUBJECT: Fiyer for Reporting Abuse, Fraud or Waste — Fraud Hotline

The State of Nevada will not tolerate fraud, waste or abuse of state and federai funds.
To enhance accountability and awareness, the Governor's Finance Office maintains a
telephone number for reporting information relating to abuse, fraud or waste of public
money received by an agency or contractor. Public money includes state funds and
federal funds received by an agency for distribution and use in Nevada.

Attached is an updated flyer with information about the Fraud Hotline. Per Section 2 of
NRS 353A.049, these flyers must be conspicuously posted in each pubilic building of
your agency. A copy of the flyer can aiso be obtained by selecting “Report Fraud and
Abuse” on the Governor’s Finance Office website at http./budget.nv.gov/ .|

If you have any questions, you may contact Mark Richards, Financial Manager, with the
Division of Internal Audits at 775-687-0147.

ttp://budget.nv.qgov/upioadedFiles/budgetnvgov/content/IAudits/About/Fraud-VWaste-Abuse-
Information.pdf
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